QHRC EMPLOYEE COMPLAINTS POLICY
The QHRC uses the Department of Justice and Attorney-General’s policy for employee complaints.  Interpretation of the policy for the QHRC environment will be necessary.  

When reading the policy please make the following substitutions:

· For Department read Commission;

· For Director-General read Commissioner;

· For corporate units eg Ethical Standards Unit, Human Resource and Governance Branch etc read Engagement and Corporate Services Unit;
· For Managers or Directors of corporate units read Director, Engagement and Corporate Services;
· Ignore reference to Workplace Policy

Should you require assistance in interpreting the policy please contact the Engagement and Corporate Services Unit.
Please use the following link to access the policy – the file is trustworthy.
http://intranet.justice.govnet.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/word_doc/0004/113359/employee-complaints-policy.DOC
